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Contact Information 
 

Office Phone  
 325-690-6698 

Fax 
 325-690-0388 

 
 After Hours Maintenance 

Emergency  
 325-690-6698 

 
  Website 

www.dyessfamilyhousing.com 
 

 
Office Staff 

Sandy Nichols - Community Director 
Paula Buckley – Community Manager 
Raquel Gonzalez – Resident Leasing 
Specialist 

 
 
 

Maintenance Staff 
Brian Humecki - Maintenance Director 
David Thames- Maintenance Tech 
Jim Fetsch – Maintenance Tech 
Roger Lusko – Housekeeper 

Quail Hollow Family 
Housing 

 

 

Summertime – and moving’s never easy… 
 

June brings warm weather, the end of the 
school year and MOVING VANS!  Let’s show 
our new neighbors our great sense of 
community and welcome new families.  
There’s nothing like a smile and freshly baked 
cookies, or a pitcher of iced tea, a pot of 
coffee or a chilled adult beverage to make a 
new family feel at home. 
 
Ensure new neighbors are included in block 
parties or potluck meals.  Introduce kids to 
others their age.  It’s much nicer to have 
someone to hang out with during the summer. 
 
 

Water Awareness and Summer Safety 
 
No matter where you live, summer and water seem to go together.  Here are a few items 
to keep in mind this season: 
 
With mosquitoes on everyone’s mind, eliminate standing water areas, such as bird baths, 
kid’s toys, pails, wading pools, plant saucers or other places where water may 
accumulate.  A child can drown in just a few inches of water in a bucket – adult 
supervision is essential when kids are around water. 
 
It’s also prime time for open windows.  Keep in mind that window screens keep bugs 
outside – they don’t keep kids inside.  Ensure children are supervised when windows are 
open and keep furniture which could be climbed away from windows.  It’s tempting to use 
the dresser drawers as steps, for example, so be mindful that kids may use furniture in 
unexpected ways.  Check that any blind cords hang freely – they shouldn’t be knotted or 
tied to prevent strangulation.  If you have concerns, please contact maintenance. 
 
 

Our community is uniquely situated to welcome 
newcomers.  It’s a great way to model empathy to 
our children and perhaps make some new friends. 
 

  

 

    Happy Father’s Day! 
 The observance of Father’s Day provides children an opportunity to 
express love and respect for their fathers. The sentiment goes a long 
way in strengthening the father-child relationship and consequently, in 
the emotional development of a child.                                                          
Come by the Quail Hollow Leasing Office, June 17th from 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
and pick up your special Father’s Day gift from Quail Hollow! 
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• June 3rd- Doughnut Day in leasing office 
 

• June 17th- Pick up Father’s Day Gift 
 

• June 14th- Flag Day.  Army Birthday 
 

• June 24th- Breakfast Burritos in the a.m. 
 
• June 1, 8, 15, 22, 29- Let’s Walk!  

Check-in at leasing office at 2 p.m. 
 

• June 2, 9, 16, 23, 30- Pest Control 

Calendar Events 

 
 

 

 Let’s Walk!  2 p.m. 
Say Something  
Nice Day 

   1 2
  

3 4 

First day of 
Ramadan 

Let’s Walk!  2 p.m. 
5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

 
Flag Day  
 
Army Birthday 

Let’s Walk!  2 p.m. 
12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

  
Let’s Walk!  2 p.m. 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

 Let’s Walk!  2 p.m. 
26 27 28 29 30   

 

D Day Anniversary 

 

Summer Begins 

 

 

 

 

Happy 
Father’s Day! 

 

Pest Control 

Pest Control 

 

Pest Control 

 

Pest Control 

 

 

Pest Control 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Doughnut Day 

 
 

Father’s pick up 
your gift in leasing 
office!!! 

Breakfast Burritos! 
QH staff will be 
giving out burritos in 
front of Kala 
clubroom at7:00am! 

 


